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From: 

Subject : 

City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve 

Memorandum 

R-23 
May 4,2004 

Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Councilwoman Bonnie Lowenthal, Chair, Elections Oversight Committee 

ORDINANCE REGARDING WRITE-IN CANDIDATES 

The Elections Oversight Committee, at is meeting held April 20, 2004, 
considered communications relative to the above subject. 

It is the recommendation of the Committee to the City Council that the 
communications be received and the City Attorney requested to prepare an 
Ordinance to allow a potential write-in candidate five business days from the final 
date of filing eligibility to submit a request to run as a write-in candidate. 

Respectfully submitted, 

ELECTIONS OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE 

Councilwoman Bonnie Lowenthal, Chair 

Prepared by: 
Martha Cobb 
Deputy City Clerk 

Unanimous vote 
Absent: None. 
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